OPEN SEATS ON HEIDELEBRG CITY COUNCIL

Heidelberg City Council currently has one council seat needing appointment.   The replacement will serve out the remainder of the term, which expires in November 2020.
The replacement process is simple: residents interested in the seat will apply for the position.  The applicants will need to apply to the Heidelberg City Clerk/Administrator Melissa Edwards Miller, either by mail or email. There is also a $2.00 application fee.
City Council will then appoint the replacement from the pool of candidates.  Applications will be accepted through Monday August 03, 2020.
City council members must be a resident of the city for at least 30 days and must be a registered voter.  After taking office, councilpersons must continue to reside in and be registered to vote in Heidelberg. 
2 council seats will be opening this November 2020.  Both are 4-year terms, effective starting January 01, 2021.
The mayor seat will be opening this November 2020. This is a 4-yesr term, effective starting January 01, 2021.
 If you would like to be considered for any one of these council seats, please fill out the application and send it to melissa.edwards156@gmail.com or mail it to PO Box 253 New Prague, MN 56071-0253.



